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Notice

30 April 2019

On the occasion of the International Labour Day,
Embassy of Nepal in the State of Kuwait would like to
extend its warm wishes to all the Nepalese sisters and
brothers in Kuwait. It is notified to all the concerned
that the Embassy will remain closed on 1 May 2019 on
this occasion.



